
 

 
3/13/2017 
 

 
RE:  Reported Incident  
  
Dear : 
 
This letter is in reference to concerns that were brought to the attention of DCPS on March 7, 2017 
regarding  Specifically, allegations of bullying involving three students at  during 
two incidents. 
 
In response, DCPS took the following measures: 
1. Mediation held between and the alleged student on from second incident with 

  
2. Mediation held between and the alleged student from the first incident on  with 

. 
3.  will closely monitor the interactions between and the alleged students.  
 
DCPS conducted an investigation which included speaking with you, your child, and other students/person 
identified as witnesses and/or deemed relevant. Based on the findings of the investigation, the reported 


